TOWN OF HARWINTON
MEETING of the RECREATION COMMISSION
MONDAY, AUGUST 13, 2018
HARWINTON TOWN HALL

Members Present: Michael Flowers, Sabrina Janco, John Goodno, Bruce Wilcox

Also Present: Suzanne Stich, Recreation Director

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Michael Flowers, at 7:07 pm.

Minutes of the April 2018 meeting were accepted on a motion by B. Wilcox, second by J. Goodno, so moved.

Director Report by Suzanne Stich:

The budget for FY 2018/2019 was approved as submitted.

The Town continues to have a great partnership with the NW New England Mountain Bike Assoc. Members purchased materials with grant funds and constructed a boardwalk across the Leadmine Brook connecting trails on both sides of the brook.

Summer schedule of programs is almost complete. We held camp for elementary and middle school with excellent staff, pre-school camp, golf lessons, art camp, and summer dance & gymnastics. For adults we held pickleball, pilates, mat yoga and chair yoga. Three outdoor movie nights were held at the Sport Complex. A fourth movie was held inside HCS due to the weather.

All the recreation programs are being posted on the Recreation page of the Town website. Community events are posted on facebook.

Chairman Report by Michael Flowers:

Applications for field use at the Sport Complex have been received from HYSA Soccer & HYSA Baseball. Both are approved.

HYSA Report:

Wayne Delmonte has resigned as president of the Harwinton Youth Sports Association. No one has replaced him as of this time.

Meeting Adjourned on a motion by S. Janco, second by B. Wilcox, so moved.

Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 5.

Respectfully submitted,

Suzanne R. Stich

ON 2 - 16-18 AT 3:56 PM
ATTEST NANCY E, ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK